
Dear Anastasia Reader, N�� Mo�� D
�- 16�� J��� 2015

Welcome to our first UK Kin’s Domain e-Newsle�er and I hope this e-mail and e-

newsle�er finds you very well and enjoying the summer  �

In the UK we are a small group (so far) of people who’ve expressed interest and 

excitement at the thought of establishing a Kin’s Domain project here after reading the 

wonderful books by Vladimir Megré.

I originally decided to set up the website KinsDomain.org, through which you first made 

contact, so that at least there would be a Kin’s Domain online presence for the UK but also,

more importantly, so that we like-minded souls could begin connecting, start ge�ing to 

know each other and eventually take the project forward. Therefore, I’d like to say a big 

thank you to you and the other lovely people who have made contact so far. Thank you 

for ge�ing in touch  �

I have no doubt that we will continue to grow as more people read the books. Anyhow, in 

order to help each of us connect more with one another, get to know each other and share 

ideas in order to move the project forward, I’ve set up a group page on Facebook. I was 

hoping to set up a private forum on the website but unfortunately it kept crashing so I 

opted for a private group page on Facebook instead.

It’s: www.facebook.com/groups/KinsDomainUK/ or just type in: Kin’s Domain UK and it 

should pop up, and then just click Join.

Some have already expressed great ideas to me, others have expressed their excitement 

and desire to do something towards the goal but perhaps do not have the ideas or the 

time. What I’m trying to say is that I may not be the best person to take this project 

forward (alone) but I will do what I can through the KinsDomain.org website and our 

Kin’s Domain UK facebook page to connect us all. However, I think collectively, as a 

group of like-minded souls with like vision - great things will indeed happen! 

Therefore, please make use of the facebook group page… please join it, (even if you feel 

you have nothing at all to contribute at this time, at least you’ll be on there and will be able

to see the discussions as they happen), do share your ideas, thoughts and feelings and 

begin ge�ing to know each other! It all has to begin somewhere so why not us and why 

not now?! �

Perhaps one day, when things are becoming more concrete, we could all arrange a meet-

up, which could be fun or a conference call through Skype or other means. As we get to 

know each other and the ideas are flowing I can compile a list on the website of our group 

goals and intentions as well as where help is required in order to progress things to the 

next step. If you require the website in any other way too, just let me know.

How exciting! I’m really looking forward to us all ge�ing to know each other well  �

Until soon my friends… and see you on our Facebook page - Kin’s Domain UK

Mi�h��� An��l! R
i
n!


